
 

Savitribai Phule Pune University 

Department of Botany 

 

URGENT NOTICE 

PET ENTRANCE EXAMINATION (2015) POSTPONMENT   

 

The candidates appearing for Ph.D. entrance test in Botany are hereby informed  

 

The examination for paper II of Ph.D. entrance test in Botany will not be conducted on  

25
th 

February 2015.    
This examination will be conducted in Department of Botany, Savitribai Phule Pune  

University, Pune 411007 on 05
th

 March 2015 between 2.00 p.m. to 5.00 p.m.  

(duration of Paper II is 3 hours). 
 

 

 

The candidates should report to the Department of Botany, University of Pune, 

Pune-7 exactly at 2.00 p.m. on the scheduled date.  

             

                     

             

                                 
                                  Head 

           Department of Botany 

         Savitribai Phule Pune University  

                        Pune: - 411 007. 

 

Date: 20
th

 February 2015   

Office Contact: 020-25601439 

e-mail – hodbotany@unipune.ac.in 


